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On October 4th, the Acworth Police Department received a donation in the amount of $3,720.00 from Yvette 

Williams from Realty4Rehab for the purchase of Narcan. Narcan is medication that is used to reverse the effects of 

opiate overdoses.  Over the past several years, the occurrences of opiate overdoses have increased exponentially.  

This is, in part, due to the introduction of fentanyl which has exacerbated the problem, and also puts first responders 

at risk of exposure. Yvette Williams is the driving force behind Realty4Rehab, which is an organization that works 

to fight addiction and to save lives. The Acworth Police Department is grateful to them for their work as well as for 

their determination to help protect the community. Ms. Williams has been personally impacted by the opiate 

epidemic, as many in our nation have been.  Ms. Williams and Chief Dennard both understand that addiction to 

opioids knows no bounds.  It affects those from all walks of life. Acworth Police are so thankful for the important 

work that has led to this donation.  This is a noble mission that will give someone a second chance at life and spare 

family members the hurt of a loss. For more information about Realty4Rehab, please visit their website at 

www.realty4rehab.org.  
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